
IPCE Department Information

What is Interprofessional Continuing Education (IPCE)?

IPCE is where members from two or more professions learn with, from, and about each other. These educational 

activities are designed to change the skills, strategies, and performance of healthcare professionals as well as 

improve patient outcomes.  

What do we do?

The IPCE Department accredits activities to provide continuing education (CE) to our healthcare professionals. This 

process involves collecting information on the activity itself and the individuals in control of content (speakers, 

planners, reviewers, etc.). This information ensures that these activities have content that is valid and free from 

commercial bias.

Who do we accredit?

Our department is dually accredited by the American Osteopathic Association (AOA) as well as Joint Accreditation 

for Interprofessional Continuing Education. This dual accreditation allows us to provide CE for physicians (MDs & 

DOs), nurses, psychologists, pharmacists, pharmacy techs, social workers, and dieticians.

Interested in having your educational activity provide CE? 

If so, please contact the IPCE department at Mclarencme@mclaren.org. There, our team will assist you with 

collecting the necessary information for your activity to offer CE credits.  

Claiming Preceptor or Formal Medical Teaching Credit

MD and DO physicians that are involved in precepting or formally teaching medical students and residents can 

claim CE credit by using the links below. You will automatically receive a letter for the reported hours upon 

completion of the form. 

Please note: For DO physicians, the IPCE department reports these hours quarterly to the AOA.

Preceptor Form

Lecture Form
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mailto:Mclarencme@mclaren.org
https://forms.gle/x6ikRXnYifJnhE2m9
https://forms.gle/CGFh9kbayUXKG1Kj8
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